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MOOSH PROGRAM 

FIND OUT WHAT IS GOING ON AT MOOSH! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Last week we got everyone ready to celebrate Mother’s Day by making cards and gifts! We also taked 

about safety and practiced our Safety Drills. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week we will be commemorating the MOOSH 10 Year Anniversary! Come for fun as we celebrate 

MOOSH’s birthday and share all your fun memories from your time here! 

 

 

 

 

Next week is MOOSH Mates Week! We will be keeping in touch with our Japanese pen-pals as well as 

finding new and exciting ways to show your thanks to the MOOSH, school and broader community! 

 

 

 

 

 

Written by Will, Educational Leader – for more info, feedback or ideas for our program please email 

me: will@manlyoosh.com.au 



MOOSH NEWS 
 

Term 2 is already getting well underway—if your child is doing any ex-

tra-curricular activities where they need to leave early or come late to 

MOOSH please see an educator to get a permission form! 

Please also make sure that when you are dropping off or picking up 

your children that you sign them in and out on an iPad! 

BASC Vouchers 
MOOSH is actively investigating the $500 BASC voucher, and it states to be able to use the 

voucher each family must be in credit—the $500 cannot be used to settle outstanding 
amounts. All families please check that your banking / credit card details are correct on My 

Family Lounge billing section. If you are unsure how to action this or need further infor-
mation, please contact Ali on 9976 2147 or at info@manlyoosh.com.au  

Grill’d Vouchers 

Who doesn’t like a good burger, particularly 

when it’s free…?! Grill’d Burgers have just 

opened a shop in Balgowlah and they have giv-

en us a bunch of vouchers for free Mini Me 

Packs! We will be giving them out to children 

who are being helpful, playing respectfully and 

winning games. You can only redeem them at 

the Balgowlah store, maximum 2 per child at a 

time and they can be for dine in or take away. 

They are valid until September, but for this 

month of May you will have the opportunity to 

vote for MOOSH to win money that we can put 

towards new resources—we could win up to 

$300 so please make sure you use your vouch-

ers this month and use your token to vote for 

us! Keep your eyes out for them and enjoy! 



MOOSH GOVERNANCE 

 
Hello Families,  

Happy Birthday To MOOSH :)  

We are celebrating MOOSH’s 10th anniversary as a Parent Committee run service. Prior to that, our 

service was governed by the now defunct Manly Council for many years. I am so proud to say that due to 

the great support of the community, Manly OOSH has survived many changes and we have come through 

well and still going strong after all these years!  I would like to take this opportunity to thank our 

wonderful Parent Committee who have been very constructive and diligent in their governance of the 

service. I would also like to thank all past and current staff, in particular, Will, MOOSH’s Educational 

Leader, who has  done excellent work with all the staff keeping kids happy and safe:) Many thanks go out 

to Ali (admin officer)  and ALL educators (See Meet the Team page) .  

Of course, Thank you for all your support—ALL the Families at MOOSH and MVPS and Mrs Becker (MVPS 

Principal) and all school staff as well:) The support for MOOSH has been ongoing throughout the many 

years I have worked here (20 years in total under different management) .  

We at MOOSH look forward to many more years of good fun , safety and  happiness for the community !  

We are celebrating this joyous day on 12th May with a huge cake and games for the kids, families and 

staff—please feel free to join us around 4pm , even if your child is not booked in --please come in and say 

g’day and share the cake with us. 

 

DID YOU KNOW:  

MOOSH’s actual birthdate (under Parent Committee management) is 14th May 2012!  

A group of proactive parents back in 2011 helped create the new MOOSH  to be  operated as a NFP  

Incorporated community service ! They supported the staff throughout  various changes  and ensured a 

smooth transition for continuity of the  fabulous programs and routines of the service. I would like to take 

this opportunity to thank the past and current Parent Committees for their voluntary work within the 

MOOSH /MVPS community. Cheers all:)  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Celine (Director) 

 

 



MEET THE TEAM 
 

Director  

The MOOSH team are here to facilitate 
some fun and laughter for your child 

and we are keeping in line with all 
COVID health and safety 

requirements . Email: 
info@manlyoosh.com.au for enquiries. 

 
The Director manages the day to day 

operations of the service.  
 

 

Junior Staff are ex-
MOOSH children 
gaining work skills 
and training to 
become MOOSH 
educators in the 
future! 

G’day Sasha 

Junior Staff 

Educators 

G’day Taye 
G’day Marcus 

G’day Immy 

Educational Leader and Administration 

 
The Educational Leader assists the Director with 

the day to day operations of the service.  
They are the best person to speak to if you have 

any activity ideas for MOOSH. 
 

The Administration Officer assists the Director 
with the office administration. 

Please contact the Administration Officer if you 
have queries about your bookings or account. 

G’day Lilli 

 

Educators assist the 
Director and Team 

Leaders with the day 
to day operations of 

the service.  
Feel free to ask them 
how your child’s day 

was at MOOSH! 

 

G’day Joey G’day Teagan 

Nǐ hǎo Fynn G’day Fionn 

Bonjour Lara 

Yaho Will 
Educational Leader 

Selamat pagi Celine 
Nominated Supervisor 

QA7 Governance & Leadership 

Konnichiwa Rina 

G’day Jack 

G’day Ella 

Hello Ali 

Administration Officer 

Hola Ben 

Hoi Lise 
Konnichiwa Charly 

Goeie mora 

Leila 

G’day Louis G’day Alex 


